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To ensure the safety of staff and students during the ongoing renovations of Edgewood Elementary, the Woodland 

Hills School District has delayed the opening of the school until September 2.  

Only Edgewood students and staff are impacted by this change. All other Woodland Hills students will start on 

Thursday, August 21 as scheduled. 

The district is confident with the progress of the renovation process. This decision will minimize the disruptions to 

the school experience for both students and staff and will ensure their safety throughout the school day. 

Along with the new September 2 start date, there are several additional changes to the calendar for Edgewood Elementary. 

Pre-K and Kindergarten Orientation will now be held on Thursday, August 28. Kindergarten students will undergo orientation from 10 a.m. to 11 

a.m. Transportation will be available for students. Pre-K students will undergo orientation from 11 a.m. to noon. 

Edgewood will now have its Open House on Thursday, October 30. The district invites families and students to that event to see the renovations 

and meet with the Edgewood staff. 

Parents and guardians with questions or concerns can reach out to Superintendent Dr. Joe Maluchnik a malujo@whsd.usor Edgewood Principal 

Ms. Kelly Mann at mannke@whsd.us. 

 

With the start of the new school year, the Woodland Hills School District is reminding all parents and guardians to make sure they have a Pow-

erSchool account and that the contact information within PowerSchool is up to date. PowerSchool is an important resource for Woodland Hills 

families, as it contains information about grades, teacher communication, absence reporting, and access to forms and permissions. 

To check on your account or sign up for a new one, please visit whsd.net, go to the Parents tab, and click on PowerSchool. The documentation 

there will guide parents and guardians through the registration and log-in process. 

 

The Woodland Hills School District administration team has a new home. At its June agenda board meeting, the district’s Board of 

School Directors formally approved a Letter of Intent for Heritage Community Initiatives to purchase the administration building at 

531 Jones Avenue in North Braddock. The district has partnered with HCI for over four decades and it is thrilled that they’re making 

additional investments in our community. As the district works with Heritage Community Initiatives to navigate the remainder of 

the process and to hopefully finalize the sale of the building, its facilities team has been busy relocating the administration team’s operations to 

open space at the high school. 

The move means all administration offices will be at the high school, including the Superintendent and Assistant Superintendents, special educa-

tion, pupil personnel, buildings and grounds, the business office, human resources, information technology, and transportation. Phone numbers 

and emails for all of the administrators and personnel impacted by this move have remained the same. Signage will be in place at the entrance 

to the high school and throughout the campus, directing visitors to the entrance to the administration offices. Those offices will be located at the 

back of the high school building. Visitors will be able to use parking in the back.  

Please note that all visitors will be required to have scheduled appointments with an administrator; walk-ins will not be permitted for security 

reasons during school hours. All board meetings will be held at the high school in the LGI Room for the time being. Please use the gymnasium 

entrance for board meetings.  

The new mailing address for all central administration mail is below: 

Woodland Hills School District 

2552 Greensburg Pike 

                Pittsburgh, PA 15221 

 

Our 33rd Annual Trot is in the books, and we honored Don Slusser. 
He and his wife, Tammy were dedicated to running and participated 
in our race since the beginning. It was the 33rd Annual Race. The race 
benefits local charities in the Turtle Creek Valley.  

We recently celebrated our 100th year at Edgewood Country Club. 
The Turtle Creek Valley Rotary Club began on June 12, 1925.  The 

highest number of members was 70 in the 1950s.  Paul Elder was a member who made a sig-
nificant contribution to Rotary International with several endowments. 

Michael Wargo will be leading the Turtle Creek Rotary Club for the 2025-2026 year that began 
on July 1, 2025,  We meet on Fridays at noon at Papa Rocks Pizza Pub in Haymaker Village. The Presidential message 
this year is Unite for Good.  If you are a Person of Action and believe in Service Above Self, you are welcome to join us 
to learn more about our Rotary Club. 
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What’s Happening in WHSD? The Rotary Club Turtle Trot 
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